
 
27 February 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It is with excitement that we invite our MGC Instrumental Music students to our 2024 Music Camp. This Camp is a 
great opportunity for students involved in our various ensembles, such as Choir, Acapella Choir, Orchestra, our 
multiple Rock Bands and String Ensemble.  
 
The Music Camp aims to develop new friendships and provides students with an opportunity to connect with their 
fellow ensemble members. It is also an important opportunity for students to develop their repertoire for upcoming 
evening soirees and showcases, as well as developing their harmonising, music reading and intonation skills.  
 

When: (Period 4) Friday 26 April to Sunday 28 April 2024 
 

Where: Urban Camp (7 Brens Drive, Parkville 3052) 
 

Transportation Method: Tram (students will need a Myki) 
 

Cost: $250.00 per student 
 
All students enrolled in our ensembles are strongly encouraged to attend the camp. 
 
The Camp will predominantly focus on learning a large range of repertoire both in sectional and whole ensemble 
rehearsals in preparation for our combined Music Concert later in the year, Monday 24 June.  
 
There are various activities students will take part in, such as “MGCs Got Talent”. Other activities may include a Zoo 
Picnic Lunch (weather permitting) or a walk down to Lygon Street (weather permitting) on Saturday Afternoon 
(students to bring money for gelato). 
 
The camp will culminate with a celebratory concert performance at 11:00am on Sunday. Parents, Carers, Family 
and Friends are invited to attend and collect their students following the conclusion of the Concert at 12.00pm. 
Parking is available at the Hockey Centre.  
 
Sporting Commitments? We have always been able to accommodate students needing to attend their Saturday 
sport or part time jobs. 
 
In the case of illness or withdrawal there may be chance of a partial credit where a camp provider is willing to 
refund the camp cost for your child. A written statement from a parent is necessary with a bona fide reason. A 
request of a supporting medical certificate will be required. 
 
We ask for your assistance in returning the attached payment to the General Office no later than 20 March 2024. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the Music Camp, please contact Ellyce Calder Ellyce.calder@mgc.vic.edu.au 
or Anne Corry anne.corry@mgc.vic.edu.au  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Ellyce Calder                                                          Anne Corry     
Instrumental Music Leader                                 Performing Arts 
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Music Camp 2024 Payment Form 
 

 

 
 
Please return this payment form to the General Office by Wednesday 20 March 2024. 
 
If you have any questions regarding payment, please contact the General Office  
on 9428 8955 or Accounts.Receivable@mgc.vic.edu.au 
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